
BEULAH FIRE PROTECTION AND AMBULANCE DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING No. 203 

August 24th, 2023 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

This meeting of the Board was not conducted at this time. It was agreed with Chief Ware that the 

next meeting for the Board will be in September.  

 

 

 

Chandra May-Lehrer 

Secretary, Board of Directors    

Beulah Fire Protection and Ambulance District 

 

 


